Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



February 2006

Dear Fellow Labourers,

We are off to a good year in the service of our Lord. It seems that last year was the busiest that we have ever had, and this year is shaping up to be even more of the same. We are not complaining, but rather thank the Lord for the privilege of serving Him. However, we do covet your prayers for us as we travel the roads of America, as well as overseas. We plan to be out of the country at least three times this year. Our plans are servant to His will. When we make our plans years in advance they are often revised as we more clearly discern His will. We will do our best to keep you posted as we proceed.

Please pray for Pastor Cecil Newton of the Grace Baptist Church in Oxford, North Carolina. His precious wife of thirty-seven years was promoted to glory last month. Sister Judy was a faithful, humble servant of our Lord. She will be greatly missed by so many.

By the time you receive this letter Darleen and I should be in Micronesia. We are counting on your prayers that the Lord will bless this trip with His manifested presence. We will be visiting some missionaries, as well as interviewing two men that are interested in working together with us.

The Lord has blessed in the missions conferences that we were in last month in North Carolina, Georgia, and South Carolina. Pray with us that the Lord will save sinners, call servants and provide the funds needed to send missionaries to regions beyond us.

We pray that the Lord will bless your efforts this month to reach your Jerusalem with the gospel of Christ.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone